
 

April 26, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives    U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

I am requesting funding for the Open Space Tree Assessment and Management Project in fiscal 

year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Bucks County Department of Parks 

and Recreation, located at 901 Bridgetown Pike, Langhorne, PA, 19047. The funding would be 

used to support the full evaluation and assessment of the public recreation and gathering spaces of 

the Bucks County Park system, with particular focus on the system’s critical outdoor infrastructure. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Brian Fitzpatrick  

Member of Congress  


